MINUTES

November 2, 2020

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith, Tom Shuttlesworth and Attorney J. Kerwin in attendance. Also in attendance was Jim Drum. Meeting was held under the Covid-19 Emergency declared by Governor Wolf.

Minutes of the previous meeting and the Treasures report were approved and submitted.

Reviewed the Dauphin County Conservation District letter on the Lykens/Williamstown line rebuild Erosion/Sediment inspection.

Discussed the Williams Township Employee Handbook.

Discussed the Liberty Hose Fireman's Relief Fund allocation dollars. Harold Smith and Joe Kerwin discussed that the Township needs a new list of Officers from Liberty Hose.

Discussed the Chad Gunder letter requesting to pave a 12 foot x 36 foot section of the Townships alley. Attorney Joe Kerwin will review the letter of request and submit a response to Chad.

The 2021 Budget draft was reviewed. Tom Shuttlesworth made a motion to approve and second by Harold Smith. Motion carried.

No further business, motion by Harold to adjourn, second by Tom Shuttlesworth. Motion carried.